Wonhof, Adrienne

From: Davis, Anthony S

Subject: Restricting access to College facilities and labs **Attachments:** Memo 259 interior lab access COVID 19.pdf

Dear College of Forestry Community,

Thank you for your dedicated efforts in getting us ready to launch a remote version of spring term. Your efforts are deeply appreciated. As we also look to transition to remote research capacity wherever possible, and reduced operations in most cases where it is not possible, I wanted to share the attached guidelines with you that highlight key criteria we will be considering in processing exemptions from remote work.

Please note that we all must do everything possible to support the Oregon State University commitment to remote work. We all understand the impact this has on the things we expected to be doing, and must work together to redefine how we function. We can do this.

As clearly as possible, here it is: if you received this email, you should be working from home unless you have explicit permission to be working from a campus location.

Hang in there,

Anthony

ANTHONY S. DAVIS, PhD

Interim Dean

Oregon State University | College of Forestry | 109 Richardson Hall | Corvallis, OR 97331 541-737-1585 | forestry.oregonstate.edu